
DAILY NOTICES 
 

Thursday, December 10 - Day 3 
GENERAL  
 

• 2020 YEARBOOK – students are invited to collect their Yearbook from the Student Centre this Wednesday and 

Thursday at interval and lunchtimes. It’s 100 pages of highlights from the school year and a great piece of 

memorabilia (especially in what has been a very different year).  

 

• ALL STUDENTS - PLEASE EMPTY YOUR LOCKERS OF ALL ITEMS AND LEAVE OPEN – STUDENTS WITH PERSONAL 

KEYS PLEASE TAKE WITH YOU. PLEASE COLLECT CONFISCATED ITEMS AT INTERVAL AND LUNCHTIME FROM 

STUDENT CENTRE.  

 

• TEXTBOOKS NOW OVERDUE - All textbooks must be returned to the Library ASAP. Senior students, if you 

need your textbooks for exam revision, please ensure that they are returned on the day of your exam. Textbook 

return boxes are available outside the Library. Unreturned textbooks incur a $30 replacement fee. 
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• LBC Kindness Challenges 

PRE-HOLIDAY KINDNESS CHALLENGES from LBC Club           
With only 2 weeks left before we break up for the year, The LBC (Long Bay Cares) 

“Kindness Club” members have set CHALLENGES for the next 10 days. \ 

We invite all members of the school community to complete these.  

(Some are even suitable to be done during CAMP /ACTIVITY Days.)   

 
 

 

HOLIDAY READING 

2020/2021 
 

Grab a pile of books to read over the 

summer. 

Books are due back Friday 5 February 

2021 



MON NOV 30 SMILE AT EVERYONE THAT YOU MEET TODAY 

TUES  DEC 1 COMPLIMENT 5 PEOPLE …and MEAN IT 

WED DEC 2 SAY THANK YOU FOR SOMETHING THAT 

YOU       TRULY APPRECIATE  

THURS DEC 3 PICK UP LITTER WITHOUT BEING ASKED 

FRI  DEC 4 SING A SONG or TELL A JOKE TO A FRIEND 

(CHRISTMAS THEMED)  

MON DEC 7 BAKE A TREAT FOR SOMEONE ELSE TO ENJOY 

TUES DEC 8 DONATE NON-PERISHABLE FOOD for the FOOD DRIVE 

WED DEC 9 MAKE A CHRISTMAS CARD OR 

DECORATION               in Room O9 over lunch 

THURS DEC 10 REPEAT ANY DAY’s ACT OF 
KINDNESS                           or CREATE YOUR OWN ! 

FRI DEC 11 1st DAY OF 

HOLIDAYS-                                                        ENJOY 

FAMILY TIME WITHOUT DISTRACTIONS 
 

 

 

• MEDICAL - For those students who are leaving college this year, if you have any medication in the medical 

room, please come and collect it.  Thanks. 

 

• NCEA Digital Exams - important information: Are you completing a digital exam (rather than paper-based)? 

Check your NZQA exam admission slip as soon as possible. There are some important steps that need to be 

completed well before the day of the digital exam.  

1). Check your digital login for your exam is working by doing a test. Testing must be completed at least two 

working days prior to the day of the exam.  

2). If any login issues arise, please contact NZQA as soon as possible. Long Bay College is unable to assist with 

technical problems because the digital exams are hosted by NZQA. 

 

• NCEA missing candidate (admission) slips: Please check if you have your exam admission slip well ahead of 

your exams. Here’s what to do if you are missing yours: 
1). If you did not receive a candidate slip before going on study leave, please see the Student Centre staff. 

2). If you have misplaced your candidate slip, please go to A Block foyer and follow the signs to the staffroom to 

see Mrs Sue Reynolds who can print you another one. You will need to have your slip signed by Mrs Beasleigh 

(in A2) before your exam.  

 

• SPORT 



 


